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Knights in Action
Autumn 2024

 

Cinnamon Bun Bake / Sales - September 14th / 15th
Brother Larry Gniewek, GK John Stieb and numerous cooks and salesmen provided tasty treats to the
SJTB parishioners which help fund the Council's charitable efforts.

Rosary Procession - October 6th
Over 400 parishioners honored Our Lady with a procession down Main St to the gazebo as a
demonstration of our faith and to consecrate our community.  Many thanks to Vincent Maresca and all the
volunteers who made this event possible.

Roadside Cleanup - October 12th
Brother Lewis Kapell and several Knights removed trash and debris from the Council's section of Route
340.

Firewood Splitting Party - November 9th
A team of Knights helped Brother Larry Gniewek by splitting & stacking approximately 3 cords of
firewood.  Three hydraulic splitters running simultaneously made a lot of noise, but chewed through the
pile of oak rounds.

Swing Dance - November 23rd
More than 80 dancers attended a swing dance at Chelsea Academy.  Over $900 was raised to benefit the
Catholic Education Tuition Assistance (CETA) program which helps with the costs of attending our parish-
related K-12 schools.  Many thanks to Brian Pugh for organizing this event.

Keep Christ in Christmas Banner Erected - November 29th
Thanks to Brothers Steve Young and Rick Von Ehr for organizing the placement of the Keep Christ in
Christmas banner on the Warren County Courthouse grounds.

Upcoming Events - Mark Your Calendars - Offer to Help

See the VA State Council’s calendar for their activities and District 32 Degree ceremonies.

Your opinion matters.  Please take a moment to make this a better tool for you and the Council
by providing feedback.
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